Parents and students,

We are delighted to announce that chorus students have the opportunity to sing for the Board of Education at the monthly meeting. The meeting is **Monday**, **September 28th**, **7:15 p.m**., and will be held in the LMC at Abraham Lincoln, 380 Greenfield Ave, Glen Ellyn. Each school will be able to bring 10 students from chorus. *This is an optional event and we will randomly select ten students from all the permission slips we receive*. Transportation to and from the BOE meeting will be up to each family to provide. A confirmation email will be sent to you to confirm your child's involvement in this performance.

Chorus teachers will meet the students at Lincoln, <u>Door #1</u>, at **7:15 p.m**. The singers will perform at the opening of the meeting and will be dismissed before the board agenda begins (approximately 7:45). Please contact the music teacher at your school if you have any questions. We are looking forward to the opportunity to showcase the students' talent for the Board of Education.

Thank you,	
The Elementary Music Staff	
Michele Couzens, Churchill	
Keira Quintero, Forest Glen	
Julie Clarke, Franklin	
Wendee Passini, Lincoln	
I will bring my chorus student,	
	_ to Lincoln, 380 Greenfield
Ave., on September 28th, 2015, at 7:15 p.m. to perform	for the BOE.
Parent signature	Date